## CENTRE OF EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE

249 Grose Wold Road, Grose Vale NSW 2753
Phone 02 4572 1386
Email groseview-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
www.groseview-p.school.nsw.edu.au



Faculty/Teacher/Admin/Events/Spring Fair/

18 March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

## **SPRING FAIR MUFTI DAYS**

In preparation for the Spring Fair we will be having one mufti day each term to raise money and collect items to use at our fair which will be held on **Sunday 22 September 2024.** 

Please ensure your child/ren are wearing sun safe clothing and fully enclosed shoes on the day.

Our first mufti day is on **Friday 5 April** and we are asking students to **bring in some coins**. The P&C trophy and a prize will go to the class that has the heaviest amount of coins!

Our Spring Fair is a great way to be involved with the School, so if you are able help run a stall, volunteer on the day, help with donations or have any questions please contact the committee on <a href="mailto:gypsspringfair@gmail.com">gypsspringfair@gmail.com</a> or if you have any questions please contact the office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Belinda Harrington Assistant Principal and Staff P&C Representative